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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF URUGUAY REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE TOPIC “ORAL REPORT OF AMBASSADOR MARÍA DEL LUJÁN FLORES, PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF URUGUAY TO THE OAS, ON
HER TERM AS CHAIR OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL”

Permanent Mission of Uruguay
to the 

Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C., April 2, 2007
Excellency,

I have the honor to address Your Excellency in connection with the next regular meeting of the Permanent Council, to be held on April 10, 2007.
[image: image2.wmf] 

 

PERMANENT COUNCIL

 


I would like to request that the topic “Report of Ambassador María Luján, Permanent Representative of Uruguay to the OAS, on her term as Chair of the Permanent Council” be placed on the order of business for that meeting.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 

María del Luján Flores
Ambassador, Permanent Representative
His Excellency
Ambassador Jorge Valero Briceño
Permanent Representative of Venezuela to the OAS
Chair of the Permanent Council 

Washington, D.C.
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